
NEWSLETTE
RDate Here

● The Highly Proficient student can 
create their own literary tale using 
the basic structure of a story.

● Students can describe the overall 
structure of a story, including how 
the beginning introduces the story 
and the ending concludes the 
action.

● The Highly Proficient student 
can compare and draw polygons 
based on specific attributes

● The Highly Proficient student 
can tell and write time to the 
nearest minute using a.m. and 
p.m.

    No School-January 20th 
           Civil Rights Day 
LateStart (10:15) Thurs. January 30 

 More…   

ELA

Winter news

Math

Our library days are: 
Tuesday-Hazeltine

          Wednesday-Renfrow
           **Weeks of January 13th and 27th-                            

PE Hazeltine and Renfrow-Music
**Weeks of January 6th and 20th-Music 
Hazeltine and PE Renfrow 

____Reminders ___

 2nd Grade 

January  

Happy New Year!
We are reading: The Wild 
Robot  by Peter Brown

 *Don’t forget about library 
and Book It challenges for 
rewards! 

        Please remember to send 
winter clothes and boots with 
students-We rarely stay inside for 
recess. 

      Snow is coming: 

Don’t forget that Book Club is starting 
this month. If your students wants to 
discuss a book they have read, they 
can fill out a book review and join the 
club at lunch on January 29th in Mrs. 
Renfrow’s room. This is optional but 
fun! 

Newsletter 



We had an amazing 
all-school field trip to U 
of I for a women’s 
basketball game. What a 
day! The Vandals went 
all out for the local 
schools.

           Go Vandals! 



Second Grade Winter News 

The annual Winter Concert 
was a great success. We 
are very proud of these 
super singers and dancers. 
A big thank you to Mrs. 
Stoner! 

School Closure Procedures:
***Weather related closures will be alerted using our automated alert system to 
the primary phone numbers in our system. Check local radio and TV for 
additional closure or delay information. 
***In case of closure during school hours we will follow instructions on your 
emergency card at school. Please check your Powerschool account to be 
sure it is up to date. 

Thank you to the Troy Volunteer Fire 
Department for bringing  Santa for a  
visit!  


